CHFD Program Meeting Minutes
April 10, 2012.

In attendance: Lamorey, Smith, Rebich, Shue, Murphy, Sherry, Brown, Correa, Lara-Cinisomos

1.

Changes to EE6

Ms Murphy reported that her “team” successfully divided the components of EE6 into
CHFD 3116/5116 and student teaching. She has agreed to inform Emily Stephenson-
Green of the changes.

Update on Enroliment

Dr. Lamorey reported that there are 2 new Grad Certs possibly applying for summer
session; 0 M.Eds applying. We have a large number of minors who have added our
program and a growing number of pre- BK students are evident in the 2000 level
courses.

Effects of small numbers of applicants to Grad Cert...course sequence for spring
enrollees vrs fall enrollees. Where do they take 5100 besides a cross-list with 3115?
It was decided that since our Grad Cert classes and Undergrad classes are both for
individuals seeking initial certification, if necessary we would cross-list courses if low
enrollment becomes a problem.

The MAT program was approved at the Departmental Meeting, and will be forwarded
for the College level review.

A disposition issue arose with one of our undergraduate students who is perceived by
classmates as not participating in class projects and is tardy/absent from classes. We
decided to keep an eye on her GPA, and Dr. Lamorey will speak with her during advising
opportunities about program expectations.

Dr. Lara-Cinisomos will be leaving our program to participate in a post-doctoral program
in Chapel Hill. We wanted to plan a “going away” dinner for her, and faculty will look
into dates/times.



